

CALIBRE ACADEMY

15688 W ACOMA RD PHONE#623-556-2179



Tuesday April 25th, 2017 **Important**

NEWSLETTER

Teacher/Staff of the Week

Teacher of the Week- Sharon Kaplan- Sharon exemplifies professionalism. She is friendly, welcoming, supportive, and easy to talk to. Sharon has a wonderful rapport with families, teachers, and students as well. She encompasses all the qualities of a mentor, leader, and friend.

Staff of the Week-Beatrice Gradillas-She is one of the first faces that parents and students meet at Calibre. She greets others with a smile and is incredibly helpful. Never one to sit still, she takes care of all requests immediately. We appreciate you Bea!

STUCO Spirit /Give Back Week- 5/8/17 - 5/12/17 STUCO will reveal who they will be giving back to so

stay tuned!

Mon: Sports Day (college or professional team)

Tues: Disney Day
Wed: \$1 Dress Down Day (\$ goes to 7th grade)
Thurs: Culture Day (Traditional clothing from ones country or colors of the flag

Fri: School Color Day Blue/ White, show school spirit Kona Ice 4/28/17,5/5/17,5/12/17 and 5/19/17

YEARBOOK SALE

The yearbooks will be here soon. There are very little left. They will be on sale while supplies last and can be reserved in the front office for are only \$22.

Lil Colts Soccer

Wed, 4/26 @ 4pm—Soccer Skills Clinics, Thurs, 4/27 Team placement/1st practice
Practices: 5/3/17, 5/10/17 at 4pm
Games: 5/4/17,5/11/17, 5/17/17 and 5/18/17 at 4pm

Mustang Sports Athletics Banquet
We will be having our annual sports banquet on Thursday, April 27th @ 5;30pm in the cafeteria. We are asking for students with the last name beginning with the letters A– L bring a main dish, and M-Z bring appetizer, salads and/or desserts (please remember t bring service utensils). This is an invitation for all Mustang athletes and parents only. Please contact Coach Klein with any question: richardklein@learningmatters.org

**We are also looking for volunteers to assist with dishing up the food for the evening. If you are able to volunteer, please contact Coach*

8th Grade Promotion Dance/Dinner

Dinner/Dance will be on Friday, May 19th at the Sierra Montana Rec Center from 5pm-8pm. More information to come!

Promotions

Pre- K Promotion - Wed, May 24th @ 9:30am in MPR. Refreshments immediately following in the Pre-K classroom.

Kindergarten Promotion- Wed, May 24th @ 9am in the gym. Refreshments immediately following in the cafeteria.

8th Grade Promotion -Tues, May 23rd @ 6pm in the gym. Refreshments immediately following in the cafeteria.

The 8th grade YMCA Trip scheduled for 5/3/17 – 5/5/17 will be having a parent meeting on Monday, May 1st @ 5:30pm in the cafeteria. See you there!

Make It Room

Next year we are going to have a "Make It Room" as part of project based learning. This room will be filled with supplies students can use for their projects. We are looking for donations. If you have bottles, cans, paper towel rolls, buttons, envelopes, scrapbook paper, magazines, newspapers, tissue paper, poster board, boxes, pipe cleaners, old CD's, duck or masking tape, varn, plastic flowers, or anything else that can be used as "supplies" please bring them in. This can be ongoing so we can replenish the supplies. We will accept just about anything. Thank you so much for your help!

Principal's Coffee

Wed, 4/26/17

South Conf Room 8:30am

Admin Assist Appreciation Day

Wed, April 26th

\$1 for Dud's Day Wed, April 26th

Birthday Celebrations

Fri, April 28th

K-6th @ 2pm 7th-8th @ 12:45pm

PTA Mother/Son Thurs, April 27th **CANCELLED**

Principal Appreciation

Day Mon, May 1st

Teacher Appreciation

Week 5/1/17-5/5/17 **Character Counts** Assembly

Mon, 5/1/17

Kinder presents to 8th grade on Caring Whole school wears

RED

Did you know... A giraffe can clean its' ears with its' 21-inch tongue

Attendance Line

For all absences please Call the attendance line at (623) 201-2502

Rebeca Venegas, Principal Sharon Kaplan, Vice Principal



CALIBRE ACADEMY



MRS. HARVEY'S SPED CLASS

In the K-8 Resource Classroom, students have been working really hard this last quarter from all grade levels to learn strategies for test taking. In addition, we have provided our learners with engaging learning opportunities to help them grow in mind. Reading, writing, and math instruction are continuously a part of their learning through many modalities to learn, and to meet all types of learner's needs. In addition, students have had the opportunity to write to a pen pal that has really made their writing shine. We have had fun writing and receiving letters in anticipation. It is a privilege to work with a great bunch of students we have here at Calibre.

National Teacher Appreciation

Do you have a favorite teacher from Calibre who holds a special place in your heart? Teachers are a huge part of shaping young lives, and encouragement and help from them can last a lifetime.

For National Teacher Appreciation Day on May 9, we'd like to collect some great memories of teachers from metro Phoenix and Arizona.

To participate

If you'd like to participate, please send your story to sonja.haller@arizonarepublic.com by Monday, May 1, at the latest. Include your name, a photo of you (from the time when they were your teacher, if you can!), the teacher's name and where they taught when you knew them.

We'll publish the stories we collect on All the Moms on Tuesday, May 9. Please send us a copy so we can share with our school.

Teacher Appreciation Week 5/1- 5/5

We appreciate our Calibre staff throughout the year; however, the week of May 1-5th, we're going to make each day extra special for all our teachers, staff, and specialists.

The daily activities below are just suggestions.

Monday - Words from the heart day: write a note or poem

Tuesday – Book dedication day: bring a book to donate to the class library

Wednesday - Favorite things day: bring your teacher something they would like

Thursday – Love from the oven day: bring a sweet treat

Friday - Bouquet day: bring your teacher a flower (there will be a vase on his/her desk – just put your flower right in the vase). Flowers will be on sale before school on Friday for \$1.

**Wednesday – this day is a staff development day and we would like to have some snacks and treats for the teachers. If you can donate something, please drop it off in the office.

"Like" us on Facebook! Scan the QR code below!

